
 

 

April 30, 2021 
 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Big Springs Emergency Egress in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Nederland, located at 45 W. 1st Street in Nederland, 
Colorado 80466. The Emergency Egress would provide an emergency exit route out of the Big Springs 
subdivision in Nederland. The funding would be used to construct an emergency egress for the Big Springs 
subdivision, where residents currently have limited exit routes out of the neighborhood. Constituents in my 
district would be benefit from this project because it would increase safety for Big Springs residents in the event 
of a wildfire.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress  
 


